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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

New Ad Hoc Committee Appointed to Orchestrate the
Revitalization of Milford’s Two War Memorial Parks Collaborating
with Town Departments to Identify and Plan Repairs and Upgrades
MILFORD, Massachusetts (February 15, 2019)—The War Memorial Revitalization Committee (WMRC), which was organized last fall by Citizens for Milford to advocate for renovations to both Draper Memorial Park and Calzone Memorial Park, is currently working with Milford’s Parks and Recreation Administrator James Asam and members of the Parks Commission to document existing conditions in both parks and identify repairs and upgrades to pursue. The committee has also conducted meetings with Milford’s Town Engineer, Attorney, Administrator, and Veterans’ Agent to determine methods of funding and phases of construction.

Examples of repairs and upgrades the committee is seeking include lawn restoration and irrigation system repair, repair of brick walkways and stonework, re-scribing of veterans’ names on monuments as needed, improvement of electrical infrastructure to accommodate additional accent and holiday lighting, removal and replacement of trees and shrubs, as well as the addition of historical signage and permanent waste receptacles.

The Board of Selectmen voted unanimously to name the WMRC as an Ad Hoc committee at its meeting on November 15, 2018. Because Draper Memorial Park and Calzone Park are precious, historic properties that pay tribute to Milford’s veterans, members of local veterans’ groups were invited and have been appointed to serve on the committee. 
WMRC Chairman Peter Scandone states, “Citizens for Milford has hosted numerous community events in Draper Memorial Park over the last four years, making the slow deterioration of this town jewel apparent to me and many of our members. This concern was discussed with the Parks Commissioners at our public meeting in early 2018, and we are thrilled to have their support—as well as the support of many other town officials—in moving forward with a plan to ensure that both Draper Memorial Park and Calzone Memorial Park are restored to their original glory and remain places of respect and pride for all future Milfordians.”
In addition to Chairman Peter Scandone, the WMRC officers include Vice Chairman Steve Trettel (Engineering Consultant), Secretary Donna Niro, and Treasurer Nancy Wojick. Additional members appointed by the Board of Selectmen include State Representative Brian Murray; Board of Selectmen Chairman Mike Walsh; Parks Department Commissioner Paul Pelligrini; Director of Milford Veterans’ Services John Pilla; Milford Downtown Revitalization Committee member Paul Malnati; Milford Tree Warden Charles Reneau; VFW Adjutant Frank Andreotti, Jr.; Senior Vice Commander Joseph Lutfy (Disabled American Veterans: Lawrence J. Heron Chapter 6); Finance Committee member Jeffrey Niro; as well as Vincent Kiejzo, Claudia Scandone; and Rosemary Trettel.
The committee meets on the third Thursday each month in Room 14 in Milford Town Hall. All Milford citizens are welcome to attend. 
About the War Memorial Revitalization Committee
The War Memorial Revitalization Committee (WMRC) is an Ad Hoc committee appointed by the Board of Selectmen whose two-fold mission is to assist the Parks Department in the repair and revitalization of Draper Memorial Park and Calzone Memorial Park and to establish an ongoing maintenance plan that ensures the continued longevity of the parks and their structures for generations to come.
About Citizens for Milford
Citizens for Milford is a volunteer, nonpartisan, grassroots organization, which includes a diverse group of citizens who care about our community. Participation in our projects and events is open to everyone in Milford. More information is available on the group’s website CitizensforMilford.com.
Contacts:  
War Memorial Revitalization Committee
Peter Scandone
pscandone4@outlook.com
774.573.5335 (cell)
Citizens for Milford
Geri Eddins 
geri@eddins.net
13 Tina Road, Milford, Massachusetts 01757
508.478.9186  (home/work)
508.498.3436  (cell)
CitizensforMilford.com 
Facebook.com/CitizensforMilford
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